

Open Mornings at Kinsale Infant

If your child is due to start Reception class in 2024 we would love to invite you to come and have a look around our friendly, supportive and inclusive school!

We know how daunting starting school can be for both children and their adults, and how important choosing the right place for your child to learn and grow is to you.

From Forest school to P.E, phonics to number lines every day brings new adventures and an opportunity to put into practise our school philosophy... The joy of not knowing!

We would love to take the time to answer any questions you may have and give you a glimpse into a morning at Kinsale Infant!

The dates available to book are:

Monday 9th October 2023 Thursday 2nd November 2023



Our mornings will run from 9.30am– 11.45am with 45 minute timeslots. Please book your time slot with Mrs Clarke in the school office via phone or email.

These are not individual meetings, but we will ensure small groups so we are able to answer all your questions.

There is lots more information on our website that can be accessed at any time.

We look forward to meeting you soon!

Office@kinsaleinfant.co.uk 01603 405227 www.kinsaleinfant.co.uk

